
 

 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Notification issued to all Staff and Students on behalf of guidelines given by AICTE  

 

Beware of Fake News Spread through Social Media 

Dear Staff members and Students, 

Do not believe in fake news being spread through Whatsapp, Instagram, Facebook,etc. 

For all matters related to exams, reopen, admissions, fees payment dates  etc. please refer to: 

              1. Announcements, Instructions, Circulars etc. posted on the official 

                  website of the College  http://vrpcollege.org/  and Directorate of Technical Education (DOTE)   

                  website : http://www.tndte.gov.in/site/ 

              2. E-mails & SMS sent by respective colleges  through their official channels  ONLY. 

               3. lt is clarified that online classes for the current semester will be continued during the     

                  extended lockdown. Students are advised to join online classes conducted by respective    

                  HOD/teacher of their department 
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